
Submitter: Sue Craig 

On Behalf Of: Oregon Unitarian Universalist Voices for Justice 

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2038 

Thank you all for this oppertunity to testify.  The problem of a study is thqt it takes 

highly qualified people who know a great deal about the present problems of nucler 

production, and especially the problem of nuclear waste.  At present, we hope to 

keep our law in place, that prohibits production of any nuclear type of reactor in 

Oregon.  The very simple reason for this, is that there is NO way to contain nuclear 

waste developed anywhere in our world.   It would need to be contained for literally 

centuries, and we humans, simply not know how to do that.   So....at present, this 

would be a waste of taxpayer money.  And with the current problems at the Federal 

Level, we need to be very careful, in Oregon, of our use of our tax dollars.  Please do 

not pass this bill.  It would truly be wasteful, and would in no way find a way to 

contain nuclear waste over a life time of that waste.   

 

Thank you.   Sue Craig President of Oregon Unitarian Universalist Voices for Justice. 


